
Comments in response to representations 
 
 

 Comments summary 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 08/03/2022 7:29 AM from Mr Aaron Lloyd-Goodwin. 

Application Summary 

Address: 29 Imperial Road London SW6 2FR  

Proposal: Licensing Act - Premises Licence  

Case Officer: Maria Dimitriou  

 
Click for further information 

 

Customer Details 

Name: Mr Aaron Lloyd-Goodwin 

Email:  

Address: baltimore house wandsworth 

 

Comments Details 

Commenter 
Type: 

Neighbour 

Stance: Customer made comments in support of the Licensing Application 

Reasons for 
comment: 

 

Comments: 08/03/2022 7:29 AM I understand there are a number of comments on this application 
which I believe to be from a select few who aim to make other people's lives difficult.  
 
One person posted in the residents’ forum to attempt to get people to object and it was 
only met with people wanting the golf club as opposed to objecting to it. As a result, they 
deleted the post and have clearly then just spoken to individuals they know who have no 
interest in what we are doing.  
 
I will be posting again in the residents forum in order to get positive support but I wanted 
to make it clear that. 
 
Chelsea Golf Club is a members only golf club where we want to create a sense of 
community. We have no interest in getting people drunk or creating noise and we picked 
a location on a road to mitigate any noise created. We just want people who live locally to 
enjoy playing a sport in a friendly, comfortable, relaxed environment and I can assure you 
that this will all be done with the best interest of the Licensing objectives. 

 
Kind regards  

 

https://public-access.lbhf.gov.uk/online-applications/centralDistribution.do?caseType=LicencingApplication&keyVal=R6SGH8BII0200

